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15 May 2024 
 
 

Dear parent(s)/carer(s), 
 
 
Summer Term Examinations Timetable – Year 8 
 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the Summer Term Examination Timetable for your child. 
 
Examinations in Year 8 are taken in the classroom during normal class lesson time.  They are intended 
to help teachers gain an overview of students’ understanding of their learning over the past year. 
 
Whilst we expect the students to take these examinations seriously, it is important to stress that they 
should not cause additional worry.  Teachers may have set revision activities as part of their 
homework.  Teachers will have been covering ‘review’ sessions in the past weeks with a view of the 
students taking these examinations. 
 
It will be helpful for you to go through the timetable with your child and highlight which examinations 
they will take on which days, so that when they arrive at the lesson, they are prepared. 
 
The results of these examinations are reported to families in the students’ End of Year Reports at the 
end of term. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Karl Musson 
Deputy Headteacher: Curriculum and Standards 
 


